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April 29, 1964

Mr. Quintin R. Grenfell
2211-B Waverly Street
Sacramento 25, California

Re: No. 1 B.L. Morris Well,
NE SE, 14-6N-86W
Routt County, Colorado

Dear Mr., Grenfell:

On March 4, 1964, we wrote regarding subject well, and got a
receipt indicating that you had received this letter, or that the letter
was received by Lucille Grenfell.

As yet we have received from you no report or information on
this well, Although we hesitate to use the provision of the law regard-
ing penalties for violations, it does provide for a penalty of not more
than $1000 for each violation and for each day such violation continues.

All we are asking you to do at this time is to submit a completion
report (OGCC-Form 5) and a plugging record (OGCC-Form 6), with a
copy of the electric log on subject well,

If by May 15, 1964, I have not received an answer from you in
this regard, I anticipate taking this matter up with our Director.

Very truly yours,
OIL: AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R. Smith, Deputy Director
WRS:em
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